
Tuesday 14th September 20201

CONNECT COFFEE MORNINGS

Dear Parents and Carers,

Coffee mornings are a great way for parents and carers to meet and share
experiences. At Beaver Road, we would like to offer you a safe and caring space
where you can share your worries and concerns as well as your child’s strengths and
successes. We want parents and carers to feel supported and listened to and to
have the opportunities to meet other parents and carers who may have had similar
experiences.

We are holding our Connect Coffee Mornings for parents and carers who have
children with special educational needs or for parents who have concerns about their
child’s development. We would like to provide regular opportunities for you to come
together in a welcoming space and enjoy a coffee and a chat. It will also be an
opportunity to find out more about the support that Beaver Road can offer and the
role of other agencies in providing support for your child.

As Friday is the Macmillan coffee morning you are welcome to bring or bake a cake
or donate to the Macmillan fundraiser if you would like to however, please do not feel
obliged to do so.

The first of our Connect Coffee Mornings will be held at the First School on
Tuesday 21st September 9:15-10:15. Please come to the main school entrance on
arrival.

The second will be at the Junior School on Wednesday 22nd September 9:00-
10:00. Please come to the main school entrance.



To ensure that we are able to manage catering and numbers of people attending,
please inform us that you are coming via the survey and forms section of the School
Spider App by Friday 17 th September.

We look forward to seeing you

Emma Easmon Melissa Ulett-Milne
SENDCO Family Engagement Officer

Governments must support parents by creating support
services for children and giving parents the help they

need to raise their children.


